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Reference: Application, Page 3, Paragraphs 12 and 13

Given the significant uncertainties cited by Hydro with respect to the commissioning of the
Muskrat Falls Project, Government’s rate mitigation plan, and restructuring of the Muskrat Falls
PPA, did Hydro consider deferring the determination of an appropriate test year until there is
more certainty regarding the timing of filing its next GRA?

Please refer to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s responses to NP-NLH-001 and PUB-NLH-

008 of this proceeding.



